

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 24, 2025

KYRA APPLING-McCULLUM 6865 N 72<sup>ND</sup> ST Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Appling-McCullum,

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew your Food Dealer license based upon your second nonappearance for the premises located at 2803 N Teutonia Av. ("Bebe's Bistro").

On June 13, 2025, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Food Dealer license in which the Committee recommended nonrenewal of your Food Dealer license based upon your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting on Tuesday, June 24, 2025 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee, you did not appear in person, and you were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted nonrenewal of the Food Dealer license based upon your second nonappearance. Said nonrenewal is in effect on June 24, 2025.









Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 24, 2025

Ahmad NASER 2068 S 16TH St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Naser:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Food Peddler and Ice Cream Peddler Licenses application for the premises located at 2068 S 16<sup>TH</sup> St, based upon your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Food Peddler and Ice Cream Peddler Licenses application based upon your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. O' City Ølerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 24, 2025

MUNZIR, Ahmed, Agent FUJI CARS LLC 70 SILVERMINE AV Norwalk, CT 06850

Dear Mr. Ahmed Munzir:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's License application for the premises located at 4828 S 13<sup>TH</sup> St. #B-6, based upon your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's License application based upon your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMESIR. OWCZARSKI

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 24, 2025

Jadranka Lalusic, Ranko Lalusic, Partners FAMILY GROCERY STORE 5160 W FOREST HOME AV Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Lalusic:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License application for the premises located at 5160 W FOREST HOME Av., based upon concentration.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Class A Malt and & Class A Liquor License application based upon concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 24, 2025

JIMENEZ, Jessica, Agent 38TH STREET MART, LLC 3745 W NATIONAL AV Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Jimenez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class A Fermented Malt License application for the premises located at 3745 W NATIONAL Av., based upon concentration.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Class A Fermented Malt License application based upon concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSK

City clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 24, 2025

DRIES, Donald R, Agent DRIES ENTERPRISES, LLC 1686 N FARWELL Av Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Dries:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 10, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer Licenses application for the premises located at 1686 N VAN BUREN St.

On Tuesday, June 24, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer Licenses application.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Clerk

